
From: Kristin Chase Duffy  

Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 4:52 PM 
To: Sharon Roberts 

Subject: FW: Seeking permission for hanging United Way building sign 

 
This is Sue’s official approval! 
 

From: Sue Strout [mailto:SStrout@gorhamsavingsbank.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 8:38 AM 

To: Kristin Chase Duffy 

Subject: RE: Seeking permission for hanging United Way building sign 

 
Good Morning Kristin, 
  
We are very happy to have the United Way banner again this year! 
  
I hope this finds you enjoying summer! 
  
Thank you, 
  
Sue 
  
Sue Ellen Strout 
VP Senior Regional Retail Manager 
NMLS#: 691234 
Gorham Savings Bank 
172 Commercial St, Portland ME 04101 
GSB NMLS#: 454705 
Office: 207.773.4027 
Cell: 207.415.5412 
Banking is Believing℠ 
  
From: Kristin Chase Duffy [mailto:kchaseduffy@unitedwaygp.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 2:03 PM 
To: Sue Strout <SStrout@gorhamsavingsbank.com> 
Subject: Seeking permission for hanging United Way building sign 
  
Sue, 

 
It’s that time of year again! We are requesting your approval to hang United Way banners on the Gorham Savings Bank 
(172 Commercial Street) building during the 2017 campaign (the 2015 approval is below). 
  
We appreciate your ongoing partnership.  
  
Thanks, 
Kristin 
  

Kristin Chase Duffy | Vice President, Community Engagement 
United Way of Greater Portland | P.O. Box 15200, Portland, ME  04112-5200  
P 207-874-1000 x 2317 | kchaseduffy@unitedwaygp.org  
www.unitedwaygp.org 

  
  
From: Sue Strout [mailto:SStrout@gorhamsavingsbank.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2015 12:35 PM 

mailto:SStrout@gorhamsavingsbank.com
https://www.gorhamsavingsbank.com/
mailto:kchaseduffy@unitedwaygp.org
mailto:SStrout@gorhamsavingsbank.com
tel:207-874-1000%20x%202317
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To: Kristin Chase Duffy 

Subject: FW: Seeking permission for hanging United Way building sign 
  
Good Morning Kristin, 
  
Attached is the letter of approval. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Sue 
  
June 17, 2015 

To:          Project and Development Department   
Building Inspections 
  

As owner/manager of the building at Gorham Savings Bank (172 Commercial Street), I am writing to give my full support 
of this application to hang a temporary banner on this location during the fall of 2015. 
  
United Way of Greater Portland is an essential part of our community and the annual campaign plans an important role 
in the health and well-being of the people in Portland. We would like to be part of the LIVE UNITED campaign and 
encourage all local companies and individuals to do what they can to change lives throughout Greater Portland by 
giving, advocating and volunteering. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this application. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Sue E. Strout 
  

 
  

 
This message is intended for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is privileged and 

confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be notified that any dissemination or 

use of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete all 

copies of the message and its attachments and notify the sender immediately. Thank you.  
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